
Welcome to Fourth Grade! 
We hope you had an exciting summer! The Fourth Grade Teachers 
at Fancher Creek Elementary are looking forward to having your 
child in fourth grade this upcoming school year. Because our supply 
budget will not support all of the activities we have planned for this 
year, we are seeking the voluntary donation of supplies which your 
child can utilize throughout the year in class or at home to complete 
homework. 
 
Recommended individual student supplies: 

• crayons 
• pencil pouch for binder (no boxes please) 
• several glue sticks 
• pack of pencils 
• highlighters - any color 
• Pens (black, blue, green) 

We also have needs for “community” supplies which are utilized by all our students, and 
we would greatly appreciate your voluntary donations. 
Community supplies: 

• Ziplock Bags - all sizes 
• Packs of lined paper - wide ruled 
• Tissues 
• Baby wipes  
• Clorox wipes 
• Extra individual supplies  
• Post-it Notes - any color 
• Expo skinny black whiteboard markers 

 
Please allow us to thank you in advance for your support. Your 
donations allow us to provide your child with additional experiences 
which will enhance their education. Should you have any questions 
or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
The Fourth Grade Teachers 


